
 

 

 
November 7, 2017 
 
ATTENTION: MAYOR AND COUNCIL 

 
RE:  VACANCY – BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 
This is to advise that Rob Gregorini (Respect Is Burning) has resigned from the Board of Directors of 
‘Downtown Sudbury’ BIA. 
 
As a result, moving to the next available name from the candidates’ list of the last election, the Board 
recently passed the following resolution: 
 
WHEREAS, due to the resignation of R. Gregorini, there is a vacancy on the Board of Directors of 
‘Downtown Sudbury’; 
BE IT THEREFORE RESOLVED THAT the Board requests City Council to formally appoint Bobbi Deisinger 
(All About Massage) to fill this vacancy for the balance of the Term 2015-2018. 
CARRIED 
 
Thank you. 
 

 
 
Maureen M. Luoma 
Executive Director 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


